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first week of classes

Organizing classes is a thoughtful process that began last spring and continued through
the first week of school. We’ve worked hard to:

Balance classroom sizes
Support our exceptional learners
Consider class composition and student needs

I am proud of our dedicated teaching staff, who have done an amazing job creating
welcoming learning environments. We’ve also been given an extra division, which allows
us to better support our students.
We’re excited to welcome our new Kindergarten/Grade 1 teacher, Ms. Walia. 
At this time, no student moves will be made.

Terry Fox Run - FRIDAY, sEPT 19

We’re proud to continue the tradition of the Terry Fox Run in support of cancer research.
Kindergarten students run at 1:00 PM
Grades 1–7 run at 1:30 PM
The run will take place on school grounds
We kindly ask families to send a loonie donation to support the cause

Welcome to a new school year! 

Now that classes have been established, students
will receive their planners.
Planners are $5 per student. Please login to School
Cash Online to pay this fee. 
Please note, Kindergarten students and Div. 1
students will not be using planners this year. 

Planners



Meet the Teacher – Thursday, September 25

Join us after 1:30 PM for an informal opportunity to meet your child’s teacher. 
This event is not focused on academic performance, but rather on building
connections. 
No appointments are necessary.

Again, this year we have a table set up for lunches.
If you bring a lunch for your child, please put in on
the table with their name and division on it and they
will pick it up. Unfortunately, we do not have the
staff to hand the lunches out to individual students.
It helps if you inform your children that you are
bringing their lunch.

Lunches

Please note the following important dates 
Monday, September 29 – Professional Development Day
(No school for students)
Tuesday, September 30 – National Day for Truth and
Reconciliation (School closed)

school not in session

We honor Orange Shirt Day to recognize the impact of residential schools and affirm that
Every Child Matters.

We encourage all students to wear orange
A school-wide assembly will be held in the morning

If you wish to order an orange shirt please use the following link:
https://henryboseorangeshirtday.itemorder.com/shop/home/

Orange SHirt Day - friDAY, SEPT 26

We kindly remind families that photos and
videos are not permitted on school grounds
during school hours unless explicitly
authorized by staff. This policy helps us
protect the privacy and safety of all students.
Thank you for your understanding and
cooperation.

NO PHOTOS AT SCHOOL

Photo day - MONday, SEPT 15

Smile! Photo day is Monday Sept 15  th.

We will start with Kindergarten students first thing in the morning, so please make
sure your child arrives on time. Retake photo day is scheduled for October 15th

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhenryboseorangeshirtday.itemorder.com%2Fshop%2Fhome%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cpearce_j%40surreyschools.ca%7Cf050ea31dfb6446d686d08ddf089fb2f%7C08b4e9cf8113420dba0752f7d4df8acd%7C0%7C0%7C638931197596248368%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yRnGDNhB%2FYPyzIxeU7VKi0DauzEMRK%2BJyJNvWqA6IHs%3D&reserved=0

